
(2001/C 46 E/267) WRITTEN QUESTION P-2321/00
by Roy Perry (PPE-DE) to the Commission

(30 June 2000)

Subject: European funding

How much money has been paid from European Union funds to the benefit of projects in the County of
Hampshire, the City of Southampton, the City of Portsmouth and the County of the Isle of Wight over the
last four years giving a breakdown by fund, project, year and area?

Answer given by Mr Prodi on behalf of the Commission

(11 July 2000)

The Commission is collecting the information it needs to answer the question. It will communicate its
findings as soon as possible.
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